
i absolutely oppose this. It will blur the lines for election integrity as the votes will already be in the process of being counted. I prefer 
the current laws where the cutoff date for registration is on the 13th of October. Currently residents need to be here for 6 months to 
be eligible to vote and it should remain that way. They always have an opportunity to register when they obtain their Oregon license 
or id. 
Thank you.


